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FAQ: Early Childhood 
School and Community Relations  
August 18, 2020  

 
Will there be preschool in Fall 2020? 
Yes! Preschool, along with all other District grade levels (K-12) will offer 
a Distance Learning Program for the first quarter. The first day of 
preschool is Monday, Aug. 31, and the first quarter ends on Thursday, 
Oct. 22. 
 
Will there be a full Distance Learning option for preschool students? 
Yes. Our Early Learners program is working to develop a full Distance Learning option that 
meets the developmental needs of our earlier learners. Information about this option will be 
available in late August.  
 
Will my child receive his/her Individualized Education Plan (IEP) service? 
Yes. All children will receive their IEP services either in person or online.  
 
Will I be able to meet my child’s teacher? 
Yes. Instead of offering our traditional in-person home visits, preschool families should expect 
to have an individual, virtual parent/teacher visit the week Aug. 24. Face-to-face meetings may 
be planned during the school year as needed and will follow all state and District health 
requirements and protocol. 
 
Will my child be expected to be on a computer all day? 
The Early Childhood department is developing a Distance Learning Program that incorporates 
a variety of asynchronous activities that include both technology and interaction with their 
caregiver without the use of technology in addition to the live synchronous time with the 
teacher. 
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